Dave Horn

Greater Hilltop Area Commission
PO Box 44415

Celumbus, OH 43204
614-276-1997

March 3, 2004

Chris Presutti, Chief Zoning Official
Building Services Division, Department of Development

Re: United Dairy Farmers #676, 1345 Georgesville Rd., Columbus
Mr. Presutti:

This letter acknowledges that a United Dairy Farmers representative from John D.
Johnston Architects appeared before the Greater Hilltop Area Commission at its
March 2, 2004 public meeting. He requested that UDF be allowed to amend its site
plan in order to reorient the main store building away from Georgesville Road to
face Darrow Dr. (service entry to Wal-Mart). With its commitment to provide
additional Jandscape screening as documented on the site plan presented, the
Greater Hilltop Area Commission voted in favor of the request by a 9-0 margin.

If you have questions, please feel free to be in contact.
Sincerely,

GREATER HILLTOP AREA COMMISSION

by

Dave Horn, Chair, Zoning Committee



